
Transparency in Covid-19 Protocols for our 20th Anniversary Event

We understand that many in our communities have suffered losses during the Covid-19

pandemic, and we want to be sensitive to the needs of our NJEJA family by holding our

in-person event in the safest way possible.

The following protocols will be put in place to ensure the safety of all attendees:

❖ All in-person attendees are asked to take a rapid or PCR test on both days

before attending event activities.

❖ All in-person attendees are invited to remain masked while indoors and not

eating, for the safety of other participants. Each event venue has outdoor space

for mask breaks.

❖ All in-person attendees will be asked to digitally sign a Covid-19 waiver during

check-in, attesting to the fact that they have tested negative that day, that they

are not presenting symptoms of Covid-19, and that they have not, to their

knowledge, been exposed to Covid-19 in the past week.

❖ Furthermore, the waiver will acknowledge that despite all positive efforts, there

remains a risk to attending in-person and the participant accepts that risk and

releases NJEJA and our event partners from liability.

Any attendees testing positive for Covid-19 on any day of the event or in the days

immediately following the event should contact sarah@njeja.org.


